
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Cannock Chase Chamber of Commerce 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
to take place on the 25th February 2025 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the 2025 Annual General Meeting of the Cannock Chase 
Chamber of Commerce will be held on 25th February at the venue ‘Chasetown FC’ for the 

following purposes: 
 
 

1. To receive the minutes of the last AGM 
2. To receive the president’s report on the last year’s activities 
3. To confirm a President & Vice Presidents for the Cannock Chase Chamber of 

Commerce 
4. To select committee members for up to 12 remaining Divisional Council vacancies 
5. To announce the Cannock Chase Chamber Charity of the Year. 
6. AOB 

 
All Divisional Council applications must be completed by the 11th of February 2025. 

 
Cannock Chase Chamber Charity of the Year 

If you are interested in becoming Cannock Chase Chamber Charity of the Year, applications 
are welcome - please email r.brooks@birmingham-chamber.com for more details before 

11th of February at 12:00pm. 
 

 
By order of the President 

 
 

David Mitchell 
Cannock Chase Chamber of Commerce President 

Tuesday 16th January 2025 
 

 
 
 
 

mailto:r.brooks@birmingham-chamber.com


 

Cannock Chase Chamber of Commerce 
APPLICATIONS/NOMINATIONS FOR THE ELECTION OF CHAMBER OFFICERS AT THE ANNUAL 
GENERAL MEETING ON - 25th February 2025. 
 
President 
David Mitchell has completed his two-year tenure as President and has expressed his 
intention to stand for re-election to the vacant position of President of the Cannock Chase 
Chamber of Commerce. The position is therefore open to new applications. 
 
Vice Presidents 
In accordance with the Chamber’s Constitution, Chris Wheeler and Gill Durkin have 
completed their two-year tenures as Vice President. Both will need to reapply should they 
wish to stand for re-election. As such, two Vice President positions are open for new 
applications. 
 
Divisional Council (Inclusive of President and Vice Presidents) 
The Chamber’s Constitution allows for up to 13 voting members on the Divisional Council. 
Currently, 12 positions, inclusive of the President and Vice President roles are now open for 
applications FROM Cannock Chase Chamber members. 
 
Ben Bradley, Divisional Council member, has one year remaining in his current tenure and 
will not need to reapply. 
 
Additionally, co-opted members of the Divisional Council will be invited to apply to become 
full voting members. 
 
If you wish to nominate yourself for any of these positions, please complete the application 
form provided and provide a ‘second’. 
 
Application Requirements 

• Completed Nomination Form (or seconded) 
• Personal Profile (maximum 200 words) 
• Headshot photo/Short Bio (for inclusion in the AGM brochure and Chamber website 

divisional pages) 
• All applications must be submitted on 11 February 2025 at 12:00pm. 
• Submission 

Click here to apply 

https://www.greaterbirminghamchambers.com/cannock-chamber-executive-committee-application.html

